
 

 

 

IMPORTANT UPDATES ON MALAYSIA DIGITAL TAX INCENTIVE 
 
Dear Esteemed Clients, 

 
Following our previous announcement in June 2023, we would like to update you that 
the final review of the MD Tax Incentive is currently underway, and we are actively 
preparing for its operationalisation. The official announcement with full details is 
expected to be made in Q2 2024. 

 
We understand the anticipation surrounding the MD Tax Incentive and greatly 
appreciate your continued interest and support. 

 
For further information, please contact our dedicated team at clic@mdec.com.my. 
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